TRI-VALLEY SCHOOL DISTRICT 49-6

NOTICE OF HEARING

FOR THE FISCAL YEAR 2021-2022 BUDGET

Notice is hereby given that the School Board of the Tri-Valley School District 49-6 will conduct a public hearing at the rural site, 46450 252nd Street, Colton, SD, on Monday, July 12, 2021, at 5:30 pm in the Band Room, for the purpose of considering the following Proposed Budget for the Fiscal year of July 1, 2021 through June 30, 2022, and its supporting data.

Brian J. Andersen
Business Manager

Tri-Valley School District 49-6

